
Submitter: Jen Hamaker 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Natural Resources and 
Wildfire 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB78 

ONRI’s mission is to protect, defend, and support natural resource jobs, families, 

communities, and businesses. This bill does not protect, defend nor support farmers 

or ranchers in any way. To not allow farmers and ranchers rebuild or expand their 

homes even after a disaster is wrong. To deny a building or expanding an existing 

home or building because of the fire map that is being used for political reasons to 

undermine Oregonians all over our state is wrong. To deny a permitted building or 

expansion, if the county building director decided the property doesn’t need it or if the 

owner does not start building within 3 months after the permit is issued is absurd and 

weakens and undermines our farmers and ranchers. NO ON SB 78!  

 

Sincerely and with great concern, 

 

Jen Hamaker 

President 

Oregon Natural Resource Industries  


